
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
26th March 2025 

Year 5 Larch - Bolling Hall Trip 
 

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
 
We have been lucky enough to secure places on an exciting free workshop at 
Bolling Hall, in Bradford. 
 
Children will have the opportunity to take part in a tour and Tudor workshop led 
by museum staff. This trip will take place during the school day, on Thursday 
3rd April. 
 
Your child will be driven to and from the workshop by the school minibus.  
 
Please return the slip below by Tuesday 1st April. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Moehr 
Year 5 Teacher 

______________________________________________________________ 
 

Year 5 Larch Trip to Bolling Hall 
 

I give permission for my child to go on the above trip.  
 
Child’s Name ___________________________________  Class: Larch 
 
Signed Parent/Carer____________________________________________ 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 


